
 
 
10/18/2022 
 
Pete Hoyt 
Kimley-Horn  
10814 Jollyville Road Campus IV,  
Suite 200,  
Austin, TX 78759 
 
The Oaks_ 7 Brookmeadow Drive 
 
Re:  
        
Thank you for your interest in receiving Charter service. The purpose of this letter is to confirm 
that the Property is within an area that Charter may lawfully serve. However, it is not a 
commitment to provide service to the Property. Prior to any determination as to whether 
service can or will be provided to the Property, Charter will conduct a survey of the Property and 
will need the following information from you: 
 
- Exact site address and legal description 
- Is this an existing building or new construction? 
- Site plans, blue prints, plat maps or any similar data 
- The location of any existing utilities or utility easements 
- ________________________________________________ 

 
 
Please forward this information to Fred McElmurry.  Upon receipt, a Charter representative will 
be assigned to you to work through the process. Ultimately, a mutually acceptable service 
agreement for the Property will be required and your cooperation in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fred McElmurry 
Construction Coordinator 
 
 
 


